
From: Ryan Meadows 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: Re: Utilities Complaint Acknowledgement. Case: RMEA021317A2 
Received: 2/13/2017 12:24:43 PM 
Message:
I want to express my concern about this case. I do not believe that AES should be able to get this rate 
case approved by passing along the debt created from a bad buisiness decision made by AES by 
purchasing the Killen and Stuart stations for more than what they are worth and passing the debts 
along to the customers. This will also have an enormous and devastating impact to the surrounding 
communities while displacing hundreds of employees.

On Feb 13, 2017 12:16 PM, <ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us> wrote:

Ryan Meadows

West Portsmouth, OH 45663

Dear Mr. Meadows:

Thank you for contacting the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO). Please respond to this 
e-mail and your concerns will be docketed in case 16-395-EL-SSO.

Your case number is RMEA021317A2. If you have questions or need additional information, please 
contact me by selecting reply to this e-mail or call our hotline at 1-800-686-PUCO (7826). 

Sincerely,

Stephen Watson
Customer Service Investigator
Service Monitoring and Enforcement Department
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

2/15/2017 10:21:32 AM

in

Case No(s). 16-0395-EL-SSO

Summary: Public Comment in opposition filed on behalf of concerned consumer, Ryan
Meadows electronically filed by Ms. Donielle M Hunter on behalf of PUCO Staff


